
Congratulations to the new Department Executive
Secretary

CONGRATULATION to our new Executive Secretary* of the Department of Biology:

Dr. Berry Juliandi M.Si.

Congratulations on your appointment and wish you every success in your new duties.
Please be aware that you have our full support.

 

http://biologi.ipb.ac.id/web/en/faculty/profile/48/berry-juliandi

